
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

4th May 2021 

Literacy 
We are reading the story of Mr Gumpy’s outing 

this week. We will be encouraging 

the children to retell parts of the 

story using small world figures. 

Maths  
We are looking at 

the number three 

this week.  

We will also be developing some 

mathematical language such as 

‘full’ and ‘empty’ with containers 

in the water tray. 

The children will be using shapes 

to make pictures and we will be 

looking at how many sides the 

shapes have. 

Topic 

 

We are continuing our Topic of ‘Journeys’ 

this week, and we will be looking at 

different types of transport, and what 

makes them different from each other. 

The children will also be looking at the 

concept of wet and dry, as the animals in 

our story this week get wet from falling into 

the river! 

 

 

 Other information 

We serve the children a piece of fruit 

each day for snack.  

Sometimes they don’t like a particular 

fruit on offer, so please feel free to pop 

a piece in their bag from home, so 

they can have this at snack time if 

they prefer. 

Please be reminded that children 

should not be climbing on the garden 

equipment at the end of the session. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Thank you for continuing to help keep our school safe by following the current social 

distancing guidelines. Please can we remind all adults to wear a face covering when 

dropping off and collecting children from Nursery. 


